

Sapere Aude

Mallard Road Bournemouth Dorset BH8 9PW

T: 01202 512697 E: office@tbowa.org W: www.tbowa.org

January 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: Holocaust Survivor testimony - Wednesday 1st February

As part of our Key Stage 3 curriculum students complete a study on the Holocaust in the Lent term of Year 9. This year, to enrich the students understanding of the topic, we are very fortunate that the Holocaust Educational Trust have helped organise for the students to hear from a Holocaust Survivor, George Vulkan BEM.

This is a fantastic opportunity for students to gain a deeper understanding of the topic. The Holocaust Educational Trust's outreach program goes into schools regularly and when a survivor's testimony is given it is tailored to the group of students to ensure it is appropriate for their age group. More information about the Holocaust Educational Trust's outreach programme can be found here: https://www.het.org.uk/education/outreach-programme

The testimony will be given to the students during the school day via video link. At the end of the testimony students will also be given the opportunity to ask their own questions. To allow the speaker and the Year 9 cohort to interact a camera and microphone will be used.

If you have any questions or queries please don't hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully

Mr J Wheeler History Teacher

